
From: Stephen Brown  
Sent: 12 April 2021 16:10 
To: Planning 
Subject: TPO ref 2021/1351/T 

 

Dear Sir/Madam  

                          Please consider to do all possible to save the tree in question. There is a 

reasonable and plausible concern that the trees are not the problem. The foundation of this 

part of the building are poor, original purpose was to support a garage added onto the 

building. Mr Barker has repurposed as dwellings. 

               We share a party wall with Mr Barker, and our property has changed dramatically 

since his works. I’ve long suspected, and have voiced, that his digging out of the foundation 

has moved the building. 

               The trees have been in that spot for an age, I’m not trying to be dramatic or state the 

obvious, but, once they’re gone, they’re gone. 

              

Sincerely  

 

Mr & Mrs Brown 

 

 

 


